
Principal’s note:

This will be the last newsletter of the term.  Wow, the time has flown.  The term has been wonderful 

and the students have been learning well.  Please remember to fill in the emergency contact form.  

Here is the link.

I was so incredibly proud of the students that participated in the WDC swimming sports.  Their 

behaviour and attitude was incredible.  The students of Waikoikoi School are so special.  Thank you 

for all the parent support in transport and collecting the junior students.

On Monday (8th of April) the Year 5 and 6 students are attending the GRIP conference. More 

information over the page.

On Wednesday the 10th of April, I am heading away to conference.  The wonderful Mel Taylor will be 

running the school for the final three days of the term.  She will have the school phone so please 

direct anything to Mel if needed or I am contactable by email.  I will handle anything major upon my 

return.

We are currently trialing different eating times for senior and junior students.  The junior students 

will eat first with the seniors joining them after 10-15 minutes of playing.  Please have a chat to your 

student and get in touch if you have any feedback.

Next term our break times will change slightly.

9am - 10:30 - First block

10:30 - 11:00 -  Morning tea

11:00 - 12:30 - Second Block

12:30 - 1:30pm - Lunch

1:30 - 3:00 - Third Block

Lastly, thank you for your support this term.  The students, staff and I welcome you all to come to 

assembly next Tuesday at 2:15.  The students will be sharing some highlights of the term.

Ma te wa, 

Jacqui Dillon
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https://forms.gle/Kx2T6PsxXHcqVSwd9


Parents of Year 5 and 6 - GRIP CONFERENCE 2024

 

On Monday 8th of April, the Year 5 and 6 students have an amazing 

opportunity.  They will be attending the GRIP Leadership conference for 

Primary students.  

VENUE AND PARKING:

The conference is being held at the ‘Gore Town and Country Club’, located at 2 

Bury St, Gore. 

START AND FINISH TIMES:

We will be leaving school at 8:35. The first session will begin at 9:15am. The final 

session will conclude at 2:30pm. We will then return in time for buses.

STUDENTS SENSITIVE TO NOISE:

Schools love the upbeat nature of our conference. Part of creating this 

atmosphere includes some activities that will be loud. We have strategies to 

care for attendees who might find this challenging. 

CATERING IS NOT PROVIDED: 

Students are required to bring their own packed morning tea, lunch, and a 

drink.

WHAT TO BRING:

Packed Lunch and drink bottle for the day.

Wear school uniform and appropriate footwear (not slippers or gumboots).

Thank you to Katrina V and Katrina D for helping with transport.



 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SAT/SUN

8 WEEK 11
Quiz Night

9
Assembly
2:15pm

10 11 12
Last day of 
Term
Library

13/14

29 WEEK 1 
First day of 
term

30 1 2 3 4/5

6 WEEK 2 7 8 9 10 11/12

Whats is happening at school this 

term?
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